
 

 
 

February 24, 2014 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Robert Johnson, Chief 
    Fuel Manufacturing Branch 
    Fuel Facility Licensing Directorate  

 Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards  
   Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards  
    

FROM:    Lydia W. Chang, Chief  /RA/ 
    Special Projects Branch 
    Decommissioning and Uranium Recovery 
        Licensing Directorate  

 Division of Waste Management  
     and Environmental Protection 
 Office of Federal and State Materials  
     and Environmental Management Programs 

 
SUBJECT:  MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SELF-

GUARANTEE INITIAL ACCEPTANCE   
 

On January 14, 2014, Massachusetts Institute of Technology (MIT) submitted a Self-

Guarantee (SG) for its NRC license (SNM-986).  On January 24, 2013, a Technical Assistance 

Request was submitted to the Special Projects Branch (SPB) by the Fuel Manufacturing Branch 

in the Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards.  The SPB staff has completed its 

review of MIT’s SG submission.  The SPB staff has found that the submission includes sufficient 

documentation per the guidance in NUREG-1757, Vol. 3, Rev. 1, for a more detailed review and 

therefore is acceptable.   

 
Docket No.:  07-000938 
License No.:  SNM-986 
 
CONTACT:  
Reginald Augustus, FSME/DWMEP 
(301) 415-0165 
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